
















































From: Mark Clennett   
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 1:02 PM 
To: McInnes, Suzanne 
Subject: 2087 Prospect Street Proposal (I support it) 
 
Ms. McInnes. 
 

I believe that this change should be approved. 
 
While I do not plan to attend the meeting, I believe that my support should be noted. 
 
My overall opinion is: 
 

While this one project will not “change the world”, it is a step in the right direction by: 
 Providing more rental accommodation 
 Increased density 
 Contribute in improved economic opportunity’s in our neighbourhood 
 Maintains the character of our neighbourhood 

 
My more specific comments are below 
 

I live in an apartment very nearby (2067 Prospect), where similar units are being 
constructed 
 
I acknowledge some noise and dust during this ongoing construction period. 

 
I also do not see these units as significantly changing the nature of our neighbourhood. 

 
I also believe that the increase in density can have some benefits. 
 
 Is likely to increase the number of people (customers) using local services in our area.  

o It has clearly been a challenge to find small business people willing to open 
businesses in the mall at Brant & Fairview. 

o I would also note that the Sears store at Maple-view mall seems empty (not 
sure of prospects) 

Is likely to increase the number of students going to local schools (Prevent school 
closures) 

 
Please consider & I am open to clarification/comments via e-mail. 
 

Mark Clennett 
 
 




